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Harvest Donation Delivery 

On Wednesday, our KS2 class council representatives worked alongside the Telford Lions to deliver our 

harvest donations to the following 2 charities.  It was fantastic to see our donations being put to such  

valuable use and children will be given time in class to feedback their experience as part of our school 

council meetings.  Thank you to all those who made such kind donations. 

Remembrance 

This week, we remembered the sacrifice of the Armed Forces community from the United Kingdom and the 

Commonwealth.  Children took part in a school remembrance service on Monday 11th November and at 

11am carried out a 2 minutes silence.  Many children talked about their own family members who fought 

and some sadly died during World War 1.  We are grateful for our local councillor, Paul Thomas, who joined 

us in our remembrance service.  He talked about the different services he had attended over the weekend 

and led us in our reflection of remembrance with a powerful poem.  

Four Year 6 children also represented Redhill in laying a wreath at our local Priorslee War Memorial.   

As well as laying a wreath, George, Lottie, Emily and George read a poem on our behalf.   
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Grandparents afternoon 

On 25th October and 8th November, Redhill opened their doors to our grandparents.  This was an  

opportunity for many grandparents to come into school and see what life is like at Redhill.   

Children had the opportunity to introduce their teachers and friends as well as play games and share 

work. 

The feedback we have had has been really positive.  Thank you.  

Lost Property 

Subject to dry weather conditions, the lost property will go out again on Tuesday 19th November from 

3pm, on or near the KS1 playground. 







A Valued Me  

Thank you for all your support with our value for Autumn first half term which was respect. Throughout  

September and October, children learnt the importance of being respectful towards all individuals by  

treating them equally and looking after people, animals, the environment and property.  

We also discussed the importance of having good manners and showing gratitude to others.  

Our ‘A Valued Me’ core value for the second half of our Autumn term is Friendship.  

Friendship is an act of giving to others. 

 Ideas for the theme of Friendship are 

Discuss ‘What is a Friend?’  

Talk about how we can care for our friends.  

Get your child to draw a picture of a special friend and write why they like them.  

Discuss ‘The only way to find a friend is to be one’.  

Talk about being a good friend and get your child to think about what kind of friend they are. How does  

being a friend influence their behaviour?  

Get your child to make two lists - What have you done this week that was friendly to others?  

What have you done this week that was unfriendly to others?  

Discuss what they write and give positive praise and encouragement for friendly behaviour.  

Talk about what makes a good friend – this can be to brothers and sisters too!  

Complete each of these with as many answers as possible: I’ll try to be a good friend by….  

What I like about my friends is ….  

 

 

 

 

 

 

See below for some reading recommendations.  Thank you for your continued support  



Friendship Week 

The children spent the week focussing on friendship, kindness and bullying.  

We spent some time in our week completing activities linked to friendship and identifying our similarities 

as well as our differences, linked to our PSHCE block of celebrating differences.  

Finally, we took part in an interactive workshop, run by One Day Creative Workshops, on bullying. 




